
May 1, 2020 

 

Senior Class Trip Refund Update 

 

Disney has informed our travel agent that they plan on refunding the full amount.  Southwest 

Airlines has stated the same intention.  The travel agent is still working with Jet Blue Airline on 

how they plan to respond.  Mr. Wilhelm has been working with the Class Advisors for the Class 

of 2021 to get there financial assistance with Jet Blue possibly withholding $50.00 per person 

seat reservation charge. 

 

As soon as the refunds begin rolling in, Southern can begin setting up a system within which 

each student’s account can be refunded.  The travel agent informed us that the companies have 

up to 60 days to begin refunding so, it could likely be into the summer before money actually 

arrives in the Southern accounts. 

 

Whenever we get more detailed information, we will post that information on our website.  
 


